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Rosenberg Corey

From: maheshan@opendoor.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 8:36 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB-2004-A

  
I would like to see this measure voted down!!  It is very unfair to landlords who need to have tools at their disposal to evict tenants who 
are honestly a severe problem and cannot stay.  The eviction process is something no one enjoys and should be used only as a last 
resort but this bill HB-2004-A will not solve any problems and should not go forward. 
  
thank you 
  
Scott Allison 
Ashland, OR 
  
  


